
 

 

  

Training Circular No. 1 of 2008 

No.21-TR(2)/2007                                                                Dated:  14.01.2008 

  

 

Subject : Submission of Half Yearly Returns to DGS by Maritime Training Institutes 

conducting Pre-Sea, Post Sea and STCW Modulars Courses - Reg. 

  

  

            In order to continuously review and maintain the quality of all pre sea, post sea and 

basic modular courses conducted by the various maritime training Institutes, the Directorate 

continuously monitors   the institutes.  In order to assist the Directorate in these endeavours, 

it is essential that up-to-date data is available with the Directorate with respect to the number 

of candidates trained, etc.  In order to compile the data, all the maritime training institutes are 

hereby requested to submit Half Yearly Returns in the appended format to this Directorate 

on or before 10th of January and 10th of July of every year without fail. ( For the year 2008 

the first return may be forwarded by 1st March 2008). 

  

             In this connection, it is reiterated that in case, any approved course is not conducted 

during the period under report, the same fact may be indicated and invariably all courses 

approved by the Directorate must be included in the appended return. 
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[YOGESH BAGGA] 

DY. DIRECTOR GENERAL OF SHIPPING 

 

   
  

 


